
Ms Elizabeth Coker MP 
Member for Corangamite 
3A/195 Colac Road 
WARUN PONDS  VIC  3216 

Dear Ms Coker 

I am writing to advise you that the Government will be delivering fifteen projects valued at 
$35.06 million in the electorate of Corangamite. 

The funding for these projects will implement election commitments made by the 
Government as part of the 2019 election. Four of these projects were originally to be 
funded under the Female Facilities and Water Safety Stream but the Prime Minister has now 
agreed that these projects will be funded as part of the Community Development Grants 
(CDG) Program. The four projects to be delivered under the CDG Program are: 

• Barwon Heads Bowls Club New Club Rooms;
• Barwon Heads New Scoreboard;
• Golden Plains Soccer Club; and
• Ocean Grove Football Club.

These projects will provide practical support to sporting activities in your electorate and be 
of real benefit to the community. 

Attachment A outlines the specific projects that will be administered by the Department of 
Health. Should you have any questions, please contact my Sports Adviser,  

 or my Backbench Liaison,  
  

I look forward to working with you in delivering this election commitment in full. 

Yours sincerely 

Richard Colbeck 
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